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Transmitted by the International Confederation of Plastics Packaging Manufacturers (ICPP)


In the course of the discussion of document ST/SG/AC.10/C.3/2000/14 (CEFIC, ICCR, ICIBCA, ICPP) “Remanufacturing, repair and routine maintenance of intermediate bulk containers (IBCs)” during the July meeting 2000 the expert from Germany had suggested to elaborate similar requirements also for FIBCs. 


When discussing the proposals for modification with the plenium, the ICPP representative declared that ICPP is interested in preparing such requirements for FIBCs together with other interested parties for submission at the next biennium. 


This aspect was not mentioned in the report of the July meeting and ICPP asks the Committee of Experts on the Transport of Dangerous Goods formally to take note of this intention.
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